
The West African College of Surgeons 

6, Taylor Drive, Off Edmund Crescent, Medical Compound, 

P.M.B. 1067, 

Yaba, 

Lagos, Nigeria 

  

Pre-Qualification of Architects for the Development of WACS property at 4, Harvey Road, Yaba, 

Lagos 

  

Invitation of Architects for the Development of Permanent Secretariat Building 

  

The West African College of Surgeons is seeking the service of an architect for the design of the proposed multi-storey 

permanent secretariat building on 4 Harvey Road, Yaba, Lagos, Nigeria. 

  

The College promotes, organizes and conducts postgraduate education and training in surgery, related disciplines and 

specialties in West Africa. 

  

Interested Architects should submit the following 

 Names, size and description of firm 

 Location of office 

 Resume of members of the firm who will be available for the assignment 

 Evidence of successfully executing projects within the last five years similar in scope and complexity, 



 Evidence of registration with Corporate Affairs Commission 

 Evidence of payment of tax in the last 3 years 

 Architectural firms with less than 15 years experience need not apply. 

 Registration with the Nigeria Institute of Architects or equivalent in country of origin 

  

The proposed permanent secretariat will include Administration offices, Auditorium (500 capacity), lecture rooms, 

multipurpose skills and simulation centre, library with modern information communication technology, cafeteria, 

lounge and car park. 

  

The estimated cost of the building is 500 million naira ($3.125 million USD) 

  

Application accompanied by the above listed documents should be in a wax sealed envelope boldly marked at the top 

left corner: 

  

“Expression of interest as architects for the development of WACS Permanent Secretariat” and addressed to: 

The Secretary General, 

West African College of Surgeons 

6, Taylor Drive 

Off Edmund Crescent 

P.M.B 1067 

Yaba, Lagos 

Nigeria. 



www.wacs-coac.org 

  

Closing Date 

All submissions must be received at the above office on or before 5th 2013. 

  

Nothing in the advert should be construed to be a commitment on the pa it of WACS. 

  

Dr J.O Olatosi 

Secretary General 

West African College of Surgeons 

 

http://www.wacs-coac.org/

